
 

 

Chief Executive, Marie Ward 
 
Oifig an Iúir, Newry Office, O’Hagan House, Monaghan Row, Newry BT35 8DJ 
Oifig Dhún Pádraig, Downpatrick Office, Downshire Civic Centre, Downshire Estate, Ardglass Road, Downpatrick BT30 6GQ 
 
 

Update 23.12.2020 
Council Service Update Ahead of new COVID-19 Restrictions 
 
Following the Northern Ireland Executive's recent announcement of a new 
lockdown from 26 December, please see below an update on the following 
Council services: 
 
Household Bin Collections 
Click here to view alternative collection timetable over the Christmas period. 
Please have your bin out on kerbside from 6am onwards. 
 
Household Recycling Centres and Bulky Waste 
Household Recycling Centres remain open. 
For Christmas arrangements visit: https://www.newrymournedown.org/hrc 
The Bulky Waste collection service will also resume after the holiday period. 
Contact 0330 137 4047 for details. 
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NI Direct has further information on the #COVID19 restrictions coming into 
operation for people in Northern Ireland on 26 December 


